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6th March 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

School Council have met recently and have 

decided on how they would like to raise 

money for Red Nose day. We had a clear 

winner amongst the school and the children 

all voted for own clothes day! Therefore, 

on Friday 17th March the children are 

welcome to come to school in their own cloths. We kindly ask 

that each child brings £2 as a donation for the Red Nose Day 

charities.  

 

Kind regards,  

 
Miss Langham  

Beech Class Teacher 
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